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Dear Mr Berry, 
 
Examination of the Breckland District Local Plan (2011 – 2036) (the Plan) 
 
The Inspector has considered the Council’s response to his question posed in EX.110 with 
regard to the 2016 household projections. The guidance referred to by the Inspector relates to 
the previous Planning Practice Guidance, as per the transitionary arrangements. The Inspector is 
of the view that the Council’s response does not sufficiently answer his question.  On this basis, 
he has requested that the actual figures associated with the higher demographic starting point for 
Breckland referred to in the Council’s response and with regard to the wider housing market area 
are provided.  The Inspector also requests the view of the Council whether this represents a 
meaningful change.  Further, he is also requesting that the Council provide its view with regard to 
the relevance of the current Government consultation on the standard housing methodology and 
the Government’s view/analysis within the consultation document on the 2016 household 
projections. 
  
I look forward to receiving your reply. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Charlotte Brennan 
Programme Officer 
 


